
 

 

March 1, 2023 

 

Dear Manhasset Parents and Community,  

 

On March 11, 2023, The Tower Foundation of Manhasset will host its annual 

fundraiser, the Dinner Dance, to support the Manhasset Schools. The theme of the event 

is Carnival in Rio, and we expect an epic night of dancing, celebration, and ultimate 

fundraising. Our Board works tirelessly all year for this event in an effort to raise 

money for special projects and initiatives within our schools.  
 

The Tower Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization that has donated over 

$2.4 million to support a broad range of enhancements, such as Chromebooks, 

Library/Media Center at MHS, Foreign Language Learning Center, Interactive White 

Boards, Musical Instruments, Z-space, Future-Ready classrooms, ENL Lab, Wifi 

access, equipment for the Engineering Suite, Project Lead the Way, and annual teacher 

grants for professional development.  
 

This year, we are excited to support three very special initiatives from which all our 

students can benefit: 
 

• Stadium lighting for the new multi-purpose field at the MS/HS, which is also used 

by all children within the community. The Tower contribution will provide funding 

towards the completion of this project and is helping to mitigate unexpected expenses 

related to the Town of North Hempstead’s updated lighting regulations. 

• Broadcast Journalism Program Enhancements - this is an extremely popular 

program that benefits both elementary and secondary school students. Tower’s funding 

would enhance and expand the current Broadcast Journalism program and related 

curriculum by providing critical, upgraded equipment.   

• Upgrades to the ENL Lab that will create a more functional and flexible 

instructional space. This secondary school space is a highly used homebase for all 

English language learners.  
 

The funding for these projects would not be possible without the support of our 

community. We encourage you and your friends to join us on Saturday, March 11, 

2023, for an amazing night at North Hempstead Country Club.  

 

If you are unable to attend, we hope you consider a monetary donation (QR code 

below), a donation of an auction/gift item, or participation in our online silent auction. 

You can contact us at info@towerfoundation.com and follow us on FB/Instagram and 

@TowerFoundation.com. 
 

This money goes directly to our children and to support their educational experience 

and enrichment.  
 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Tower Foundation Board of Directors       
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